
   Bingham Primary School and Nursery 

      50 Burrows Drive 

      Bingham 

      Nottinghamshire 

      NG13 7AT 

        Tel: 01949 714014 
 

Parent Consultations and RSE Consultation 

 

20th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

We will be holding parent-teacher meetings on the 4th and 5th October. You will be able to book 

one appointment per child through Parent Mail. The sessions for booking are currently live. Each 

slot is for ten minutes, and we ask that you can keep appointments within this timeframe to avoid 

delays for parents with later appointments. The appointments will be carried out in the school hall. 

Day Appointment Times 

Tuesday 4th October 16:30-18:30 

Wednesday 5th October 13:50-17:30 

 

I also wanted to offer you the opportunity to learn about our Relationships and Sex Education 

curriculum. As a school we must provide Relationship Education to all pupils. We are required to 

teach the elements of Sex Education contained in the science curriculum.  

 

The statutory documentation from the DfE states: 

 

“The Relationships Education, Relationships and Sex Education and Health Education (England)  

Regulations 2019, made under sections 34 and 35 of the Children and Social Work Act 2017, make  

Relationships Education compulsory for all pupils receiving primary education” 

 

We will be holding a meeting to share our curriculum with you on Tuesday 11th October at 15:00 in 

the hall, all welcome. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

 

Gayle Ellis 

Headteacher 


